
Bill Summary 

H.F. 4224 
As introduced 

 Subject Trauma assistance to Native American women 

 Authors Keeler 

 Analyst Jeff Diebel 

 Date March 16, 2022 

Summary 

This bill appropriates $150,000 to the commissioner of corrections to provide project 
management services in support of the Healing House to assist Native American women who 
have been victims of trauma. 
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